LEMANU P. S. MAUGA OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR TALAUEGA E. V. ALE

GOVERNOR AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
Telephone: (684) 633-4116 Fax: (684) 633-2289

February 23, 2021

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 048 — 21

To: Distribution List

From: Governor of American Samoa

Subject: Flying of flags at half-staff in Remembrance of the 500,000 Americans Lost to
COVID-19

Pursuant to Proclamation by the President of the United States, the flag of the United States shall
be flown at half-staff until sunset on Friday, February 26, 2021, as a mark of solemn respect and
remembrance of the 500,000 American lives lost due to deadly COVID-19 pandemic.

As we reflect on the loss of life and the impact on the affected survivors, let us take a moment to
be grateful for the Lord’s continued protection and blessing on our Territory.

LEMANU P.S. MAUGA
Governor
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